
WORK FOR
Your union!
Are you interested in working on a casual basis for  

the union? The Hospital Employees’ Union is seeking 
expressions of interest from HEU members who are  
interested in casual assignments as administrative 

assistants, systems administrators (IT) and finance clerks working 
out of our Provincial Office. You can apply for union leave from your 
employer to do this work.

If you are interested in being considered for this type of work, check 
the “Annual Work Opportunity” which should be posted on your 
union bulletin board, for complete information on the  
application process.

The Hospital Employees’ Union is the B.C. Health Services Division of the Canadian Union of Public Employees

A

THE DEADLINE for applications is  
noon on Friday, March 18, 2016  
at HEU's Provincial Office.


